
The Sec retarij of State of the United States of America to the Ambassador of
Canada

Washington, March 22, 1976

EXCELLENCY:

I have the honor to refer to your Note No. 103 of March 19, 1976 in whichyou propose the renewal, for a further period of five years of the Agreement
between the Government of the United States and the Governnient of Canada
concerning a joint program in the field of experimental remote sensing fromsatellites and aircraft, which was effected by an exchange of notes done at
Washington on May 14, 1971.

The proposed extension meets with the approval of the Government ofthe United States of America. I have the honor to confirni, therefore, thatyour Note and this reply shail constitute an Agreement between our twoGovernments to extend the Agreement for a further period of five years
commencmng on May 14, 1975, it being understood that such Agreement maybe termiànated by either Government upon six months' notice to the other. This
will also confirin that the present Agreement shail enter into force on the date
of this reply with effect from. May 14, 1975.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

MYRON B. KRATZER,
For the Secretary of State.

His Excellency
Jack H. Warren,
Ambassador of Canada.


